Ottery St Mary Primary School
Longdogs Lane, Ottery St Mary, Devon EX11 1HY Tel: 01404 812977

23™ November 2018
Dear Year 1 and Year 2 Parents

Our Christmas Production this year is called “The Inn-spectors!” and we are all very busy rehearsing
ready to perform for you.

This year our performances will be on Tuesday 11" December at 2.00pm, Wednesday 12¥
December at 2:00pm and Thursday 13" December at 6.00pm.

Key Stage 2 children will be watching the dress rehearsal on Monday 10" December and
therefore will not need to attend the evening performance as there are limited places.

For the evening performance we would ask that the children return by 5.30pm so we can dress them
in their costumes.

There will be a collection at the end of both performances, with all proceeds going towards outside
learning.

Unfortunately we are unable to provide a créche during the performances, so please could
you make alternative arrangements where possible for younger siblings.

Many thanks.
Yours sincerely
Miss L Fitzpatrick

Year 1/2 Phase Leader
S

The Inn-spectors! — Years 1 & 2

Entrance is by ticket only, which will be collected on the door

Child’s Name... ... e i e s ClassNo............................

** Please note that there is a maximum allocation of 2 tickets per family

Date and time First Allocation of Tickets

Tues 11" Dec 1 or 2 tickeis
at 2.00pm

Weds 12" Dec 1 or 2 tickets
at 2:.00pm
Thurs 13" Dec | 1 or 2 tickets _ -
at6.00pm x?"?%’ B

Ofsted_.ff:

{Parent/Guardian) Date

Signed..... ... .
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